Screaming Leftist Who Chased DHS Secretary Nielson Out of Restaurant Works for DOJ

written by GEG | June 21, 2018



Washington, DC: Allison Hrabar, a paralegal in the Department of Justice (DOJ), was part of the Democratic Socialists of America gang who took over a restaurant and screamed at Homeland Security Secretary Kirstjen Nielsen over immigration, harassing her until she left.

As previously reported by TGP's Kristinn Taylor, Department of Homeland Security Secretary Kirstjen Nielsen was forced to leave a downtown Washington, D.C. Mexican restaurant Tuesday evening after a gang of screaming leftists with the Democratic Socialists of America took over the restaurant and harassed Nielsen for ten minutes over the current border crisis.

One of the screaming leftists, Allison Hrabar, is a paralegal in the Justice Department.



Allison Hrabar,

DOJ paralegal

The Daily Caller reported:

Members of the Washington, D.C., chapter of the Democratic Socialists of America crashed Nielsen's meal with a demonstration full of chants and other outbursts.

One of those participants, Allison Hrabar, actually works for the Trump administration — as a paralegal in the DOJ.

"Kirstjen Nielsen, you're a villain, locking up immigrant children," activists can be heard saying in a video.

An employee within the Trump administration initially tipped TheDCNF off about Hrabar's presence at the protest.

The Washington Examiner spoke with Hrabar Wednesday and she defended her behavior as off government time and a use of her First Amendment rights.

"If you see these people in public, you should remind them that they shouldn't have peace," she told The Examiner. "We aren't the only ones who can do this. Anyone who sees Kirstjen

Nielsen at dinner, anyone who sees anyone who works at DHS and ICE at dinner can confront them like this, and that's what we hope this will inspire people to do."

Allison Hrabar routinely tweeted politically charged tweets, however; she has since deleted her Twitter account.

On Tuesday evening, protesters falsely yelled that 10,000 children had been taken from their parents. It is actually 10,000 children whose parents incredibly have sent them alone on the perilous journey through Mexico to sneak into the U.S. Only 2,000 children have been separated at the border from parents after they illegally entered the U.S. Both figures were reported by DHS.

Read full article here...